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Obama Announces New Rule Requiring Employers To Disclose
Pay Data

News
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Sarah Moore was featured on NPR on January 29, 2016. The segment “Obama Announces New Rule

Requiring Employers To Disclose Pay Data” discussed President Obama's recent announcement

that, for the first time, employers will have to disclose data about what they pay their employees.

This is along with information that's already provided about race, gender and ethnicity. The

administration says this will enable regulators to crack down on pay discrimination.

Sarah was quoted on her take of the proposal.

She said discussing pay used to be taboo in the office, but that's rapidly giving way to transparency.

“It's really key for companies to embrace the spirit of today's announcement and begin to proactively

prepare for the annual reporting of pay data to the EEOC,” she added.

To listen to the segment, please visit NPR.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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